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USDA Authorizes Emergency Grazing of CP25

U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) Farm Service Agency (FSA) State Executive Director David
Schemm today announced the additional authorization of Conservation Reserve Program (CRP) practice
CP25 acres for emergency grazing only, for the remainder of fiscal year 2018 through September 30. This
authorization covers the same 44 counties previously authorized for emergency haying and grazing on other
CRP practices. A map of currently authorized counties can be found on the Kansas FSA webpage,
www.fsa.usda.gov/ks.
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